
   Holy Family Catholic High School 
   

Virgin’s Lane, Thornton, Liverpool  L23 4UL.  
  Tel: 0151 924 6451  Fax: 0151 932 1417 

  Headteacher:  Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH 

                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 
Wednesday 19th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents, Relatives, Carers, 

 

Reward Trip to Knowsley Safari Park – Wednesday 2nd April 2025 

 

We are delighted to inform you that your child has met the eligibility criteria to attend 
our reward trip to Knowsley Safari Park. This trip is in recognition of their outstanding 
achievements during the Spring Term. 

 

The trip will take place on Wednesday, 2nd April 2025. Students will attend school as 
normal and will return in time for the school bus at the end of the day. 

 

The contribution cost for this trip is £25, which covers both transport and entry to the 
park. Please note that lunch will not be provided, so students should bring their own. 

Students are permitted to wear their own clothes for the trip. However, they should 
dress appropriately for a full day of outdoor activities, ensuring they are warm and 
comfortable for both the rides and movement around the park. 

 

Payment for the trip is now available on ScoPay, and the deadline for payment is 
26th March 2025. 

 

We are incredibly proud of our students' achievements and look forward to 
celebrating their hard work with this exciting opportunity. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

https://www.scopay.com/login
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